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Date: 07-13-2020 

Dear Residents and Families: 

This letter is to update you on the positive COVID-19 cases in our facility. 

No new positive cases to report. The staff member remains on 14-day self-quarantine away 
from the facility until they have met the criteria to return to work based on current guidelines. 

• Cumulative total positive tests for residents: zero (0)
• Cumulative total positive tests for staff: one (1)

We will continue to make weekly updates via the website as it relates to our positive COVID-19 
cases until resolution. Thank you for your support! Should you have any questions, concerns or 
issues, please feel free to contact your administrator. 

Wanda Lambright, Administrator 
903-724-9221


